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Thank you very much for your thoughtful and well organized report on assessment activities for 2009-2010.  The main concern remains the department’s reliance on course grades to assess Goals 1 and 2, something that is generally not permitted.  As mentioned earlier, you might obtain more helpful information from using an assessment rubric to score assignments you are already giving in these classes.  This removes the component of the grade that is related to issues that might not be part of your assessment, such as attendance or writing skills.  Outside evaluators may find your reliance on course grades especially problematic in light of the comments made by your graduating seniors that course grading is “easy.”

It’s great to see your majors involved in so many aspects of play production (Goal 4).  A useful way to document this might be a table, with columns for different production aspects and lines for different students (not listed by name).

Overall, thank you very much for all the time and effort you have put into this.

